## HAT ISLAND TELEPHONE COMPANY

May 17, 2019

## BY ELECTRONIC FILING VIA WUTC PORTAL

Mr. Mark L. Johnson
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re: Docket No. UT-180831

Hat Island Company has not had a single denial of service to any customer in the past six months. As such, we have nothing to file with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. Hat Island Telephone Company requests relief from the retention of service denial records effective immediately as provided in the Docket UT-171082.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Donna Hilty

Chief Administrative Officer